
 

 

Presidency University 
Hindoo College (1817-1855), Presidency College (1855-2010) 

 

Memo: PU/COE-EM/169/2024   Notice      Date: 26-05-2024 

 

Rescheduling of UG/PG Even Semester Examinations, 2024 

After reviewing the situation regarding the forecast by the Indian Meteorological department 

for the cyclonic storm “Remal” hitting at south Bengal with heavy rainfall on today, along 

with it's probable consequences on public life including disruption in Transport systems etc. 

and in relation to that considering the interest of the students, faculty members and other 

stake holders of the University,  it is hereby notified for the information of all concerned that 

all the UG/PG Even Semester Examinations scheduled to be held on 27th May, 2024 are 

hereby postponed and will be held on 18th of June, 2024. 

Notified under the direction of Competent Authority.  

  Sd/- 

                                                                                                        Controller of Examinations, 

Copy to: 

1. Vice Chancellor for his kind perusal  

2. Registrar 

2. Office of the Dean, Faculty of Natural and Mathematical Sciences 

3. Office of the Dean, Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences 

4. Finance Officer 

5. Director, IQAC 

6. All Heads of the Departments 

7. Dean of Students 

8. Secretary, Faculty Council of Humanities and Social Sciences 

9. All Admin 

10. All Staff 
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